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Mr Tom Geraghty,

Secretary,

Public Services Committee of Congress,
ICTU,

32 Parnell Sq.

Dublin 2.

18 September 2017
Dear Tom,

Thank you for your recent correspondence confirming that the Public Service Committee has
endorsed by a majority of its affiliates the terms of the Public Service Stability Agreement
2018 - 2020.

This outcome is very welcome and | would like to pay tribute to the efforts made by the PSC
leadership in arriving at this result through its associated membership.

It is fully acknowledged that there is a range of issues of mutual concern to be dealt with
under the terms of the Agreement. In this regard | would like to say that the management
side will be entering into this process on a timely basis and with full regard to the importance
of these matters for both our sides.

Yours sincerely,
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Colin Menton

Assistant Secretary

Remuneration, Industrial Relations and Pensions Division

Tithe an Rialtais,

Sraid Mhuirfean Uacht, +353 1 676 7571
Baile Atha Cliath 2, +353 1 678 9936
D02 R583, Eire. wuww pergov.ie



